
Dear Colleague, 

The following LDZ Measurement Errors have been issued by Xoserve 
via the Reconciliation Invoice on 24 February 2012: 

• NO001 – Ganstead 

You can find more information relating to these errors in the relevant 
Measurement Error Reports for each LDZ that are available to view on 
the Joint Office website. 

Regards, 

  
Rachel Martin 
Account Administrator 
Customer Operations 
Billing Data Service 
Reconciliation & USRV's 
Xoserve Limited 
2nd Floor East 
Desk 2E 006 
Email:- Recandrbd.billing@xoserve.com 
  


